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Dear HVLSA Members, 

 

 

The HVLSA Executive Board is happy to announce our Scholarship and Award Opportunities 

for 2018.    

 

Listed below are the Awards, Scholarships and Grants that we are offering for this year.  We 

strongly urge each of our members to apply for the opportunities that they are eligible for.  We 

also strongly encourage our members to nominate worthy individuals and organizations for our 

service awards. 

 

We also have a completely revamped High School Scholarship available.  Please review the 

details and nominate a worthy individual or two from your program. 

 

 HVLSA High School Scholarship – Application deadline 5/1/18 

 Charles Connington Fellowship – Application deadline 5/1/18 

 Special FUNd Grant – Next application deadline 5/1/18 

 Professional Achievement Award – Application deadline 5/1/18 

 Professional Service Award – Application deadline 5/1/18 

 Voluntary Service Award Individual – Application deadline 5/1/18 

 Voluntary Service Award Organization – Application deadline 5/1/18 

  

Please have your application submitted by the required deadline dates.  You may submit 

applications by mail to the HVLSA, Awards and Scholarships, PO BOX 54, New City, NY 

10956 or by email to c.connington@clarkstown.org 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chip Connington 

HVLSA President 
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